JUNE 9, 2025

PICKLEBALL
NEWSLETIER

Pickleball Today

Well, we will have community pickleball courts by 2028. The vote was 400 for
pickleball courts and only 247 against them! Your friends and neighbors came out in
force to make this happen! So, when you get back to Worthington or if you are still
there, please thank the members of the Master Board for all the hard work they put
into making this happen!

With this in mind, | know the Ladies 3.0 team will be playing in the Fall, Winter and
Spring seasons this coming season. The Men’s 3.5 team might play as a 3.0 team
next Winter season. But either way if others want to play travel pickleball please



contact Mary Howenstine or Brad Suprenant about those two teams, or contact Tom
Hughes 2tahughes@gmail.com about starting a new travel team. Play starts in the
Fall, around the second week in October; Winter starts about the second week in
January, and the Spring season starts around the third week in March. There are
leagues from 2.5, 3.0, 3.5, and 4.0 for both Men and Women and Mixed teams.

| hope you have all found places to play this Summer and welcome back to
Worthington in either late September or early October. Take care!

Tom Hughes (Tennis Chair)




